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July was a slow month for the Youth at Galilee 

Baptist Church.  They focused on resting up 

before thinking about going back to school in 

August.  Wednesday Youth Nights consist of 

bible study on some familiar bible stories for 

some and for others first time learning about 

them.  They learned about Abraham and Isaac 

and Joseph and his brothers.  They will 

continue learning about more of the old 

testament bible stories as we go into August.  

The Youth held a “Back to School Bash” on 

August 2nd titled “Glowing Back to School with 

Jesus”.  There were around 30 kids that 

attended and about 20 adults.  They enjoyed 

praise and worship before the games started in 

the Gym.  Where everything glowed for Jesus. 

 
 
 
 
 
Shayna Boulton: Youth Choir Leader 
Favorite Color: Green 
Favorite Food: Red Velvet Cheesecake  
Least Favorite: Frogs 
Favorite Bible Verse:  Proverbs 3:5-6  5.Trust in 
the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own 
understanding; 

6 
in all your ways submit to him,     and 

he will make your paths straight. 

Important Dates! 

August 27th: Kidspace for Youth Fun Night. 

Will meet at the park at 6:30 PM. 


